Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: August 9, 2016

To: Mark Silverstein, Superintendent

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Action Memo

August 24, 2016 Board Meeting

The following staff members have submitted a request for a change of degree and/or salary status. After reviewing their records it is recommended that the change of degree and/or salary status be effective September 1, 2016.

M.A. to M.A. +15 *

Melanie Sweeney
Suzanne Carson
Cheryl Tartaglione
Andrianna Stowman
Katie Evans

M.A. to M.A +30 *
B.A. to B.A. +15
B.A. +30 to M.A. +15
B.A. to M.A. +15

*Pending the receipt of Official Transcripts

Gin Keefer